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Abstract: 
Summary: Forest management for non-timber products affects 
diverse groups of stakeholders, many of whom are typically 
not in the mainstream of forest management. This panel 
presentation will address a wide range of issues and 
opportunities in collaborative management of NTFPs. 
Abstract: Identifying appropriate partners and building 
relationships with them are complicated by such factors as 
fragmentation and diversity of the NTFP industry, the lack 
of mature industry sectors, marginalized labour forces, the 
nature of many NTFPs as unmanaged commons, and the interests 
and rights of Indigenous peoples. However, because of the 
relatively unstructured nature of the NTFP sector, 



opportunities exist for forging new relationships that are 
often more difficult to achieve in more established sectors. 
The proposed panel members have diverse experience with 
partnerships to improve forest management. This panel will 
explore constraints and opportunities to forming effective 
partnerships. They will discuss issues and prospects of 
partnerships at local, national and international levels, 
including partnerships between and among NTFP harvesters and 
regulatory agencies, between researchers and Indigenous 
communities, between researchers and industry, as well as 
examples of partnership development that extend across a 
full range of interests in the NTFP sector. 
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